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William J. Dircks
Acting Executive Director for Operations

Attn: T. Rehm

Subj: 249TH ACRS ACTIONS, AGREEMENTS, ASSIGNMENTS, AND REQUESTS

Based on discussions regardino methods for improved implementation and follow-
up of ACRS recommendations, tn? Committee agreed that a summary of Actions,
Agreements, Assignments, and ;!equests made during each full Committee meeting
will be sent to the NRC Staff following each meeting.

Attached in response to this agreement is a summary for the 2a9th ACRS meeting.
This list has the concurrence of the ACRS Chairman and designated ACRS members
as will all future lists provided for follcw-up purposes.

Those items in the " Actions, Agreements, Assignments, and Requests" that do
not deal with requests made of the NRC Staff or that are not pertinent to NRC
Staff activities have been deleted.

Please note the appearance of a series of numbers on this docuNnt.The numbers
will identify the "ACRS requests" to the NRC Staff, and are being used by the
ACRS Office as control numbers to these requests. We would find it helpful if
the M Staff would use these numbers to identify their responses to these

.

Questions regarding this system can be addressed to J. M. Jacobs,re:uests.
634-1406.

f
R. F. Fral ey (~
Executive Director

cc: C. Michelson, AE00
H. Denton, NRR
R. Minogue, SS
T. Murley, RES
V. Stello, I&E
R. Cunningham, NMSS
ACRS Members

attachment:
As stated
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Issue Date:

FEB 171381
(FOIA EXEMPTION (b)(5)

ACTIONS, AGREEMENTS, ASSIGNMEtGS, AND REQUESTS
249TH ACR$ MEETING, JANUARY 8-10, 1981

1. During discussions related to the NRC's Reactor Safety Research Program,
L. Shao, NRC Staff, agreed to provide to the Committee with information
regarding the status of research efforts and programs relating to water
hamner in nuclear power plants. 81-01-01-Q01

2. During the discussion of the Sequoyah sta-tup program, the NRC Staff noted
that some corrosion was found on the containment vacuum breaker valves.
J. C. Ebersole questioned the reliability of the valves used for this
function; the NRC Staff agreed to compare the reliability of th9se valves
with safety grade valves (e.g., pressure relief valves) and respond in
writing, 81-01-02-Q01
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